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950 East Locust Street  

Carter Lake, IA 51510 

Phone: (712) 347-6320 

Fax: (712) 347-5454 

Website:  www.cityofcarterlake.com 

Did you know you can view city 

council meetings via YouTube? 

Find VIDEO on the city website and it 

will open the YouTube channel. 

Find us on Facebook:  

“Carter Lake City Hall” 

MAYOR 

Ron Cumberledge    (712) 847-0532 

CITY COUNCIL 

Keebie Kessler  (712) 355-0603 

Pat Paterson        (402) 305-4551 

Ashley Wilson  (402) 250-6551 

Jackie Wahl   (402) 679-2116 

Victor Skinner             (402) 658-1813 

DEPARTMENTS 

Animal Control  (402) 658-1722 

Building    (712) 242-6314 

City Hall   (712) 347-6320 

Library    (712) 347-5492 

Maintenance   (712) 347-5952 

Parks    (712) 847-0536 

Police     (712) 347-5920 

Senior Center  (712) 347-6102 

City of Carter Lake 

 

Hello again, 

 

 The summer is flying by! The community center project is looking good, 

the library upgrade is close to being completed and will be reopening this 

month.  All the exterior walls and concrete floors have been completed in the 

gym. The plumbing, electrical and HVAC systems are being installed along 

with the exterior brick work. 

 Our community is always in need of volunteers, for the Fire Department,  

the EMS and to various boards. If you wish to be involved in helping your 

community, please contact me at City Hall (712) 347-6320. 

 I just want to send out a huge thank you to everyone for their continued 

support of our Community Day and Festival!! It was a record breaking year 

with 80 parade entries and 60 venders at the park. 

 The Fire Department hosted the first Rock the Boot concert and had a 

great turn out. The fireworks show was top notch. A ton of time and energy 

went into planning, organizing and executing this event. It was truly a team 

effort and the results were an awesome job!! A big thank you to the following 

people and departments: Kendra Hollenbach, our Parks and Recreation 

Coordinator, Nate Bentzinger and the entire Fire Department, Keebie 

Kessler and the festival board members, Bob McLoud and Ronnie Fisher 

with the Parks & Maintenance Crew. 

 Last month I received a call from a citizen wondering if tax abatements 

were still available for new construction? The answer is yes, you can receive a 

three year abatement on all new construction anywhere in the city. This is a 

huge perk for someone desiring to build a new home. Contact City Hall if 

you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, Mayor Ron Cumberledge 

SEPT. 23-25 
Drop off your ad at City Hall  

By Sept 20th OR send via email to  
Clerk.Assistant@carterlake-ia.gov 
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Parks & Rec News 
CARTER LAKE BASEBALL/SOFTBALL 

    The Carter Lake baseball and softball seasons completed the 2nd week of July, and it was a very successful season. 

Although the nights get long and the schedules get hectic, the love and passion our kids and coaches have for the game and 

program outshine the busyness everytime. Each team conquered the goals they set out at the beginning of the season- 

whether it be team bonding, advancing skills, tournament play or simply just having fun!  

       *The 12U and 14U coaches stated: "The improvement of these kids as individuals as well as a team is exciting. Our goal 

this year was to get our boys to play 100% effort 100% of the time. They celebrate each teammate's improvements and 

triumphs as if they were their own. The goal was to get the kids to want to put in the effort, work hard and be competitive- We 

couldn't be prouder of their overall performance. 

     *Coach Payne from 10U said, "if you have been lucky enough to witness this team from the first game until the last game, I 

know you are as proud as I am at how far they have come. The goals were fundamental advancement and fun and we 

completely knocked both of those goals out of the park!" 

     *Coach Shane Hollenbach of the 9U select team says 

"These kids are great! Most of our kids have the mindset of 

coming out and wanting to be the best. That paired with hard 

work and fun carries us a long way. One thing that sets us 

apart is our team dynamic. Most of the kids on our team play 

multiple sports together. This allows us to have team chemistry 

which we believe helps set us apart. For such a young group of 

boys, they put in a great amount of hard work. This was our 

first season playing as a select team and these boys 

completely surpassed all goals and expectations. They placed 

at every tournament. There are 63 AA teams registered in the 

state of IA. 40 qualified to register for state. We are SO 

OVERWHELMINGLY PROUD to say that this team battled, 

rallied together and played with 100% heart and came out as 

your STATE OF IOWA AA GOLD BRACKET RUNNER UPS! 

These kids had to ball out for 6 games in 48 hours. They did so 

with the best sportsmanship and came out on top! We are 

eager to get back to work in the off season and see where next 

season takes us!"  

     *Some of our softball kids were asked how their season is going. The kids have positive feedback to give about the new 

coaching and structures. The girls said softball was fun, we were sad to see it end and can't wait for next year!   

    *T-Ball, blast ball and coach pitch had a fun and successful season as well! Coach Tonya Geraets said "Coaching here has 

been the best decision we made! The kids listened well, practiced hard and played even harder! I am 100% happy to have 

been able to coach."  

 Our rec league ended with our annual American Classic Tournament.  

  CARTER LAKE 10 U: 3rd Place  CARTER LAKE 12U: 2nd Place  CARTER LAKE 14U: 3rd Place 

 The city hosted its first annual awareness event this month as well. Carter Lake baseball hosted a "Strike out pancreatic 

cancer awareness game." We had all levels playing and representing the cause by wearing purple shirts. Each game the team 

members honored someone that fought a battle against pancreatic cancer. The family members were honored with 

recognition during the game, a sign and flowers. Our main event memorial was in recognition of our community member and 

strong youth supporter Scotty Clark Sr. We are looking forward to continuing this tradition.   continued on next page 
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First Baptist Church 

3451 N 9th St.    

(402) 699-6218  

Pastor Larry Hayes 

9:30am Adult Choir Practice 

10:30am Sunday Worship 

2-3:30pm Sunday School 

 

United Methodist Church 

3025 Mabrey Lane 

(402) 915-9422  

Pastor Joe Pacheco 

10:30 a.m. Kids Sunday School 

11 a.m.  Sunday Service 

Noon Youth/Adult Sunday School 

7:00 Monday NA Group Meeting  

6:00 Tuesday Bible Study group 

Social Hall Rental 

 

Community Presbyterian Church 

3030 N 9th St   

(712) 347-5719  

Reverend Sally Carlson  

and Susan Smith 

10:00am Sunday Worship 

Social Hall Rental - Robin 

(402) 609-6203 

 

Lakeview Bible Church 

1651 Ave Q 

(712) 347-6440 

Pastor Ken Sudduth 

(402) 714-4203 

9:15am Sunday School 

10:30am Worship Service  

and Junior Church 

Thursday Bible Study 6:30 P.M.  

 

Catholic Our Lady of Carter Lake 

3501 N 9th St 

(712) 323-2916 

         Father Enrique Garcia-

Elizalde & Father Jacob Epstein 

9:30 A.M. SUNDAY MASS  

Social Hall Rental - Wilma 

(712) 323-2916 

Carter Lake 
Church Directory 

Carter Lake Optimist Club 

SATURDAY, SEPT. 10th 

11 a.m. - 6:30 p.m. 626 Locust St.   

Cost: $10/meal  or  $8 for Seniors  

Carry-outs or Delivery  ONLY   Call  (712) 347-6102 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING KIDS FOR THEIR STATE 

BASEBALL HONORS: 

IOWA ALL-STATE ALL STAR NOMINEES: 

Brantley Vosler, David Driggers, Easton Snipes, Elijah Stilen, Jacoby Walker, Jaxton 

McPeck, Jaxyn Hollenbach, Tripp Sillik, Zaiden Griffe 

IOWA MVP NOMINEES:  Easton Snipes, Jacoby Walker, Jaxyn Hollenbach 

  We had over 175 register to participate in our Fall youth programs! Be on 

the lookout for flag football, tackle football and cheerleading- Come out and support 

the kids!  

  *We would also like to give a 

big shout out to Ronnie and the 

crew for keeping our Hamilton 

Complex as well as our city parks 

the best and most beautiful 

around! We appreciate you! 

 Our coaches and programs 

are devoted to helping develop 

and grow the youth into respectful 

and hard working people. At the 

beginning of the year we adopted 

a slogan of "CL Jackets give 

back." We are excited to be able 

to offer continuous support and 

care for our community's seniors. 

Our kids will be donating their 

time in helping out the senior 

citizens with around the house 

work. Please reach out to Kendra 

Hollenbach for more information!  
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Saturday 

October 1st 

QUESTIONS?   CALL WASTE CONNECTIONS (712) 527-5910 

ACCEPTABLE ITEMS  

 Trees, shrubbery, carpet, fencing, poles, 

iron, etc. must be cut in 4' lengths, bundled, 

and cannot weigh more than 50 pounds per 

bundle; Yard and Garden waste;  

 White Goods (Appliances) MUST be empty 

with doors removed; water heater, stove 

dehumidifier, freezer, air conditioner, TV. 

 Furniture, household items, trash 

 Empty paint cans will ONLY be accepted if 

the drivers can see that the paint is dried or 

absorbed with a substance like cat litter or 

saw dust. 

RESIDENTS MUST HAVE ALL ITEMS 
OUT ON THE CURB BEFORE  
6 AM SATURDAY MORNING 

MATERIALS THAT WILL  

NOT BE PICKED UP  

 Construction - Demolition materials 

(bricks, stones, concrete, concrete block or 

rubble, shingles, lumber, landscape timbers, 

siding, and drywall).   

 Liquids (motor oil, antifreeze, paint, and 

household chemicals).  Some service stations 

accept motor oil for recycling.  

 Hazardous materials (flammables, propane 

tanks, auto parts, explosives).  Auto parts 

should be taken to an auto salvage yard. 

Propane Tanks and Hazardous Materials may 

be dropped off to the Recycling Center, 4441 

Gifford Road, Council Bluffs (712) 328-4985 

 E-Waste (electronics).  Recycle items at the 

Recycling Center at 4441 Gifford Road, 

Council Bluffs, (712)328-4985.  Electronics 

including cell phones, computers and 

monitors, copiers, DVD players, game 

systems, laptops, printers, tablets, televisions, 

etc. can be recycled at the Recycling Center 

for just $0.35 a pound 
Due to rising costs, Carter Lake 

will no longer collect tires  

for disposal. 

NO MORE TIRES 
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